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Dear friends in Meher Baba's Love,


There are two forthcoming projects for the preservation and enhancement of Avatar's Abode. Firstly, the roof of Baba's House needs to be replaced. During heavy downpours rain has leaked into Baba's room causing mild damage, and although we have addressed the situation, it can only get worse. While re-roofing it will be a prime opportunity to add a layer of insulation that will maintain a more even temperature throughout the year, as well as create a barrier for rain noise. Rather than put insulation and a ceiling on the interior, in order to maintain the present look and feel of Baba's House it will be necessary to keep the original roof in place, insulate over it, and then put the new roof on top of that. Not only will this keep Baba's House protected and maintain its present aesthetic, but it also means that the present roof will not have to be removed, thus preventing Baba's room from being exposed to the elements during replacement. 

Two other pressing issues at Avatar's Abode are the need for clean, safe storage, and a permanent area where the Anniversary kitchen can be assembled. The proposed solution to meet these needs comes in one package. The first stage is to demolish the annex which has been serving as a storage area, but which is infested with termites and mould, and is no longer healthy or safe. Once that has been done, a new high-set building will be constructed in its place, the top storey to be level with the bank. The children's playground will be relocated, and the entrance and deck area of the new building will be in its place. The new building's primary function will be storage, mainly of Avatar's Abode kitchen equipment, but it will also serve as a kitchen facility for Abode events, thus saving thousands of dollars in tent and equipment hire each year. Beneath the structure, for the present, will be stored building materials and equipment. However, there will be the potential for that space to be built out in the future, possibly becoming another pilgrims' quarters in order to create separate male and female pilgrim accommodation.  Much care and effort will be put into making sure that this new building is attractive as well as long-lasting. The Trust has formed a Committee to manage the planning and building of the Storage Shed Project. Several members of the Baba Family have so far been involved in the design of the building, and further community input is most welcome. Please see the attached  of drawing of the building.

In order for these projects to go ahead, it is essential that Avatar's Abode raise sufficient funds. The estimated cost of re-roofing Baba's house is $7,000, while the estimated cost of the Storage Shed Project is $45,000. This brings the total cost to $52,000. The Trust has set aside some of the funding needed for these projects, but is still reliant on donations to make up a substantial amount of the overall cost. Already there has been a generous contribution bequeathed by Jaye Beacher of approximately $12,000. If you are able to contribute financially, please see the attached information of how to do so. We are also requesting the help of volunteers who would like to be a part of the labour phase of this work. If you work in a trade and would like to volunteer your services, or if you simply have willing hands, we would love to hear from you. 






       In Beloved Baba’s Love,






       The Avatar's Abode Trust

Banking details - Make Transfers/Cheques payable to  Avatar’s Abode Pty Ltd — Friends Account

(Nambour Commonwealth Bank account identification No.) 064424 10373465

This number is made up with BSB (Bank and Branch) No. 064424 and Account No. 10373465.  

PO Box 184, WOOMBYE QLD 4559.    Ph. (61 7) 5442 1544.    AvatarsAbodeInfo@universal.net.au      www.avatarsabode.com.au

